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Child Link is starting off the new month fresh! While there is a lot going on, we are ready
and excited to see what this month will bring. 

Upcoming Events

SCHOOL DRIVE 2016
The purpose of our
School Supply Drive is to
make sure that the
children and youth of
Child Link are ready with
the supplies they need to
start school come
September. The items
donated will be given to
our Foster Parents to
provide the children with
the supplies. To sponsor
a school supply drive or
place a school supply
collection box in your
office, call 312-375-
4735. 

FOSTER PARENT PICNIC
On August 27, Child Link will host a

picnic for the Foster Parents to
come and pick up school supplies

and backpacks that the children and
youth will need for this upcoming

school year. Also at the picnic,
there will be other items provided
that our Foster Parents are able to

pick up. These items include
clothes, shoes, books, toys, cribs,

etc. The foster parents can take
what they need in order to provide

for the children of Child Link. 

11th Annual
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Women's Initiative
Luncheon

Our 11th Annual
Women's Initiative
Luncheon was a success!
We were excited to
acknowledge Dr.
Kameron Matthews and
Rhea Begeman for their
dedication to helping
others and commitment
to education. It was also
great to hear Dr. Sandy
talk about her experiences and how she got to where she is today. Overall, we were
grateful to meet new people as well as see those who have continued to support Child
Link over the years. Thank you to all that came, it was a great luncheon for an even
better cause!
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